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              We are a parish school forming children to be faith-filled Catholics, to have a joy for learning, and to be responsible members of our community. 

St. Vincent de Paul School 

June 5, 2024   
                  
 
 
Dear Families,   
 
 
I know students are counting the days until the last day of school, but for me, I feel I 
need a few more weeks to be ready for the end of the year. There is always so much 
to do at this time, making sure everything is done to conclude the year for students 
and teachers, planning and ordering for fall, and preparing the building for summer  
cleaning. Once the students and teachers are gone in a couple of weeks, it won’t take 
long for this to be lonely place and Mrs. Wolf and I will be longing for the sound of 
little voices, teacher asking for copies for their classes, and parents calling and           
dropping in to the office. Even though everyone looks forward to the last day, let’s 
really enjoy these last few days together.       
 
Graduation Day Information, June 6    

 Students in preschool-grade 6, do not have school on Graduation Day.  

 Seventh and eighth graders come to school at the regular time, 8:30. Seventh 
graders need to be in full dress uniforms (no sweatshirts). Eighth graders dress is 
casual. 

 Seventh graders will be dismissed for the day after the Graduation Breakfast,                        
approximately 11:30. 

 The Graduation Mass begins at 7pm. All are welcome to attend this Mass. 
 
Uniforms 
As we near the end-of-the-year, please send any uniforms your child has outgrown to 
us for the Uniform Exchange. Please be sure clothing items are clean and in good 
condition. We are planning a Uniform Exchange Sale on July 13th.  
 
Social Committee 
The Social Committee is already gearing up for the 2024-2025 school year and would 
love to see some new/returning faces! If you would like to be a part of the Social 
Committee next year, please reach out to Franki Aquino-
at frankiaquino10@gmail.com . 
 
Gym Monitor 
We are hoping to line-up a couple of  additional gym monitors for CYO practices and 
games for next year. If you are interested in working a few hours in the evenings each 
week during CYO season and/or a few hours on Saturdays during CYO games, give 
me a call. 
 
Staffing 
We are excited to announce that Mrs. Jessica Garbarino will be our first grade 
teacher next year. Mrs. Garbarino has been teaching first grade the past two years.  
She has a Bachelor of Arts from the University of Washington and her  teaching                    
certification from Seattle University. The Garbarino family belongs to our  parish. 
The oldest Garbarino son, Vincent, was a St. Vincent grad and the youngest son, 
Matthew,  is  currently a sixth grader at our school. We look forward to having          
Mrs. Garbarino join our faculty/staff in August. 
 
 
St. Vincent de Paul, pray for us. 
With my love and prayers, 
 

What’s happening? 
 
 
June 6 
Regular School start time for grades 
7 and 8. 
No school for preschool-grade 6. 
 
Graduation Mass, 7pm 
All are welcome to attend the Mass. 
 
June 7 
Mass, 9am 
Full Dress Uniforms 
 
June 10 
Mass, 9am 
Full Dress Uniforms 
Last Mass of the School Year 
 
June 11 
Activity Day, 9:30-11 
All School Read-In, 2:15 
School Commission, 7pm 
 
June 12 
Noon Dismissal 
Last Day of School 
Assembly, 9am 
 
June 13-14 
Teacher In-service Days 
 

 
 
 
 

         Ninth Week in Ordinary Time                     

 
                                                                

                            

“If God                                                   
is the center                                           
of your life,                                             
no words                                     
are necessary.                                 
Your mere                                      
presence  will                                
touch hearts.”                                      

St. Vincent de Paul                         
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